
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

Office of Hearings and Appeals
451 7th Street, SW Room B-133

Washington. DC. 20410

Mr. Jefferson B. Thompson
1817 N. Staiiett Road
Metairie, LA 70003

Marion D. Floyd, Esq.
1213 Williams Boulevard, #A
Kenner, LA 70062

Philip A. Kesaris, Esq.
Office of General Counsel
U.S. Department of Housing and

Urban Development
1250 Maryland Avenue, SW.
Portals Bldg., Suite 200
Washington, DC 20024

Re: Je/jrson B. Thompson
HUDALJ 1 2-M-040-Pf/20

Dear Parties:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the Government’s Notice of Withdrawal of

Complaint, dated August 7, 2012, in the above—entitled matter. The matter has been closed in

our files.
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August 8, 2012

Docket Clerk
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

OFFICE OF HEARINGS AND APPEALS
E C E IV E D

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING I
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT, I 7(111 UG i 0 A ° 0 LI

I
HIJF OEFIC OFPetitioner,

HEARINGS AUD APPEALS

v. I HUDALJ 12-M-040-PF/20
OGC Case No. 12-3846-PF

JEFFERSON B. THOMPSON,

Respondent.

GOVERNMENT’S NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT

On April 26, 2012, the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development

(“HUD”) served and filed a complaint against Jefferson P. Thompson (“Respondent”) pursuant

to the Program Fraud Civil Remedies Act of 1986, 31 U.S.C. § 3801-3812, as implemented by

24 C.F.R. Part 2$. Respondent did not submit a response and request a hearing. However, HUD

and Respondent have now reached a settlement agreement to resolve this matter. Accordingly,

HUD hereby provides notice that it is withdrawing its complaint against Respondent.

Dated: August 7, 2012

Philip A. ‘Kesaris, Esq.
Office of General Counsel
U.S. Department of HUD
Portals Building, Suite 200
1250 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20024
Telephone: (202) 245-4130
Email: Philip.a.kesarishud.gov
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